Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
Division of Motor Vehicles
Correction for Headquarter Auto Group of Central Florida, Ltd., d/b/a Headquarter Hyundai relocation of Hyundai vehicles

NOTICE OF CORRECTION
Notice is hereby given of a correction to the title of the notice of relocation of Headquarter Auto Group of Central Florida, Ltd., d/b/a Headquarter Hyundai, as a dealership for the sale and service of new Hyundai motor vehicles in Sanford (Seminole County) by Hyundai Motor America, published in the Florida Administrative Register on August 4, 2016. The title to the notice incorrectly stated that the relocation was temporary until completion of building. The relocation is not temporary.
